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 Decision Made: 11 January 2012 
 

PARK RANGER'S PROGRESS REPORT 
 

 
Issue for Decision 
 

To consider a progress report on the work of the Park Ranger at Cobtree 
Manor Park; to endorse the proposed programme of events for the coming 

year and an increase in the number of leaflets printed to publicise events; 
and to make provision in the estimates for 2012/13 for the engagement of 

external event leaders and the design and printing of the events leaflet. 
 
 

Decision Made 
 

1. That the work undertaken by the Park Ranger and the future work 
planned, as set out in Appendix A to the report of the Assistant 
Director of Environment and Regulatory Services, be noted. 

 
2. That the draft programme of events for the coming year, as set out 

in Appendix B to the report of the Assistant Director of Environment 
and Regulatory Services, be endorsed and that the sum of £2,200 be 
included in the estimates for 2012/13 to cover the cost of engaging 

external event leaders. 
 

3. That the number of leaflets detailing events be increased from 2,000 
to 3,000 for 2012 and that the sum of £450 be included in the 
estimates for 2012/13 to cover the cost of design and printing. 

 
 

Reasons for Decision 
 
The Committee has agreed that the Park Ranger should provide a 

progress report on her activities to each meeting.  The progress report for 
the period October – December 2011 is attached as Appendix A to the 

report of the Assistant Director of Environment and Regulatory Services. 
 
The draft programme of events for the coming year, which builds on the 

success of last year’s programme, is set out in Appendix B to the report. 
Funding is required to cover the cost of engaging external event leaders. 

 
The Park Ranger has asked that the number of leaflets detailing events be 
increased from 2,000 in 2011 to 3,000 for 2012.  This is because the 



 

 

supply ran out in the early autumn of 2011.  The leaflet also contains a 

map of the Park and is useful for general Park visitors.  The success of the 
events programme in 2011 is also likely to result in an increase in the 

demand for leaflets in 2012. 
 
 

Alternatives Considered and Why Rejected 
 

No alternative actions are considered appropriate as the activities of the 
Park Ranger directly support the achievement of the Charity’s objectives. 
 

 
Background Papers 

 
Cobtree Manor Park Management Plan. 
 

 
 

Should you be concerned about this decision and wish to call it in, please 
submit a call in form signed by any two Non-Executive Members to the 

Head of Change and Scrutiny by:  20 January 2012. 

 

 


